November 18, 2017
Kings Canyon Unified School District

On behalf of the Dunlap Community Club, we are proud to provide this letter of
support for the Kings Canyon Unified School District for the proposed parking lot
project at the Dunlap Elementary School. This will provide needed parking and
safety for all concerned.

We are supportive of this because additional parking is needed for both the
school and the Dunlap Community Club. This will also provide for additional
safety of the loading and unloading of the children on the buses. The project will
further improve the entrance into the properties.

We strongly express our support for this project.
Thank you,

Dunlap Community Club Trustees
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